

OFFICE OF THE MAYOR THOMAS M. MENINO

December 21, 2009

Dear Friends:

On behalf of the people of Boston, I wish to extend my warm greetings to the Shen Yun Performing Arts.

Shen Yun Performing Arts is coming to the Boston Opera House on January 8th, 9th and 10th, 2010 with an all-new program and a live orchestra. 2010 marks the fifth year that Boston is hosting this world-class performance and I am honored to have such a world class performance right in the city of Boston.

I commend the work of the Shen Yun Performing Arts and I applaud those of you who support the efforts of Shen Yun in promoting the Chinese community in Boston. I send you all my best regards and best wishes for many more years of success in the future.

Sincerely,

Thomas M. Menino, Mayor of Boston